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Monday Tuesday Thursday
7:45- Kristin Kirshner Jolene Hyink Ali Whisnant
8:10 Jennifer Gogan Tara Conner
8:00- Abby Colbert Danielle Mason Jolene Hyink
9:00 Kristin Kirshner Jennifer Gogan Haley Wood
9:00- Danielle Mason
10:00
10:00- Jennifer Collins Danielle Mason Jennifer Collins
11:00

It is the time of the year again that | will be doing a lot of assessments, because it is almost the end of
first semester! We were busy this week reviewing classroom rules, and remembering that we should
always do our best!

We are now back to our normal routine! Take home reading bags are in your child’s folder today.
Please try to read for 15 minutes each evening along with reviewing your child’s memory verse, sight
words, and passport states. Book-It for the month of January is in your child’s folder today as well.
Passport testing for this month is scheduled for January 29.

The new Scholastic book orders have been put into your child’s folder. These are due on or before
next Friday. If you would like to order them as gifts, please let me know and | will sneak them to you
at some point.

The school auction is just around the corner on March 24! Our classroom theme for the silent auction
basket is Family Game Night. | know that we could put together a wonderful basket with your help!
Please pick up a game that your family enjoys playing together to donate and bring it into the
classroom. Thank you for helping to make our auction successful!

Have a marvelous weekend!

Mrs. Gordenier



